
 

  FEWS news: issue 1, 2018  

 

 
Productmanagement news 

 

     

Delft-FEWS 2017.01 Demo version downloadable  

Since 22nd of November 2017, the downloadable demo version of 
Delft-FEWS is 2017.01 on the portal. The download pages on our portal 
have been adjusted. Read more..  

Progress on Delft-FEWS 2017.02 Roadmap 
developments  

The Delft-FEWS development team is working on hard on the first batch 
of developments planned in the Delft-FEWS development roadmaps for 
2017.02. There are 3 development roadmaps each with a specific 
focus. Read more..  

  

 

CSB updates  

 

     

The CSB invites clients to provide input for the 
upcoming meetings  

Do you have have an interesting topic that really needs to be discussed 
in the CSB? Then please share this with your regional CSB 
representative or with Deltares. We will bring this up in one of our 
meetings and we will invite you to join and explain the topic (if you 
want). Read more..  

  

 

International projects 

 

     
Delft-FEWS around South America 

Since the first Delft-FEWS operational system in South-America, 
developed for Salto Grande and completed in 2013, a lot has been 
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going on in the region, surely worth a short recap, in case you have 
missed the last episodes. Read more.. 

   

 

 

Operational current forecasting for the Volvo Ocean 
Race  

Deltares is providing operational forecasting services to the Team 
AkzoNobel, during the 2017/2018 Volvo Ocean Race around-the-world 
sailing competition. Read more..  

  

 

News from the community 

 

 

Interactive Delft-FEWS international userdays on user 
perspectives 

Last month, approximately 150 Delft-FEWS Users from over 20 different 
countries came together during the 13th International Delft-FEWS 
User Days on October 25th and 26th, 2017. It was the best showing 
since the annual event began 13 years ago! The theme ‘User 
Perspectives'. Read more..  

  

 

     

A lustrum for the Australian Delft-FEWS User Days in 
2018 

The first lustrum of the Australian Delft-FEWS User Days is coming up 
on 2 - 4 May 2018. Every year, this event brings together the Delft-
FEWS users of Australia and Asia to share their experiences and ideas, 
but users from anywhere in the world are welcome. Read more.. 

  

 

Blog 

The Delft-FEWS blog is a regular item in this newsletter. This blog post is written by Matthijs 
Lemans; the next edition of this newsletter will contain a blog post by Arnejan van Loenen. 

 

     

5 years of ‘Making North-American Hydrological 
Forecasting great again…' 

Now we are rapidly approaching the holiday season, and our calendars 
are full of conflicting Christmas parties, we typically take time for some 
sort of reflection. Allow me to use this blog for a personal as well as a 
more intercontinental hydrological contemplation, now I am transitioned 
back in Delft after 5 year working for Deltares USA. Read more.. 
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FEWS Flash 

 

     

In addition to the English, German and Spanisch Delft-FEWS brochure 
there is now a Chinese version available on the portal. In the beginning 
of 2018 we expect to upload the French version. 

A new Delft Software Days movie was made during the Delft-FEWS 
userdays in October. If you like to see this 2 minute film starring also 
some Delft-FEWS users, click here..  

  
 

  

 

We invite you to send your copy for the next edition to this email address  
before Monday the 19th of March 2018.   
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